
Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome or welcome back to our educational family. We look forward to working

with you to provide the best possible education for your children.  West Bloomfield School District’s first day of school is

Monday, August 30th.  School begins promptly at 9:15 a.m. and ends at 4:07 p.m. Additional information will be

updated and added to the website as it becomes available. We wanted to share what we know right now.

We are currently in the process of building class lists, compiling start up information and preparing the building for full day

school. August 23rd your student’s teacher assignment,map and welcome letter will be emailed to parents. Since

students will be going directly outside of the classroom door and not entering the building at the front, it will be important to

locate your student’s classroom on the map before coming to the school. Parking is available all around the building,

but unfortunately parents will not be entering the building.

On Wednesday, August 25th we will have important information available at our Meet and Greet. Students may meet

their teacher at the classroom door to receive information and have the chance to take a quick tour of their new classroom.

Due to the ongoing Pandemic regulations, we are not allowing parents to enter the building at this time. We thank you

for your understanding and appreciate the opportunity to introduce our teachers to their new students. Students will  see

where their new classroom is located, meet other students, and receive information for the beginning of the school year.

This should be a short student visit and should take place during your grade’s designated hour.  .Please see the schedule

below for your student’s designated visit time.. When this information was published a “Student and all staff Mask Mandate”

was in effect.

Kindergarten      -       12:30 - 1:30 p.m.

First Grade         -         1:30 -  2:30 p.m.

Second Grade    -         2:30 -  3:30 p.m.

Classroom SUPPLY LISTS are available online and  included with this information.  Please remember supplies are for

classroom use no student names on the items are needed. At the August 25th “Meet and Greet” you will receive a

“very important” packet of directions, information, forms, a calendar and PTO material.  Please review the information

and return the requested forms at the start of school.


